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Falun Dafa Association of Toronto 

Toronto, Ontario 

 

To the Falun Dafa Association, 

 

Congratulations to the Shen Yun Performing Arts and the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto on your 

2024 World Tour. I am thrilled to recognize such a remarkable event, which has become a beacon of 

traditional Chinese culture and artistic excellence across the globe. 

 

The Shen Yun Performing Arts' mission to revive the 5,000 years of Chinese civilization through music 

and dance is an important feat as it not only a demonstration of our shared history and culture but also 

a champion for diversity and peace. The themes of compassion, courage, and hope that Shen Yun 

embodies are more relevant today than ever, reflecting the core values we, as Canadians, hold dear. 

 

As the Member of Parliament for Spadina—Fort York, I am particularly pleased to extend my greetings 

for the Toronto performances at the Four Seasons Centre for the Performing Arts. Productions of this 

magnitude are no easy feat and all of the people and volunteers that make this production a possibility 

do it in a way that exemplifies excellence while making it look seamless. Presenting Shen Yun in 

Canada facilitates an invaluable cultural exchange that enriches our nation's multicultural mosaic. 

 

May the Shen Yun Performing Arts continue to uplift and mesmerize audiences in Canada and around 

the world with its breathtaking performances. My warmest wishes as well to the audiences attending 

the performances, may you be inspired by this year’s performance. 

 

I look forward to the continued success of Shen Yun Performing Arts and its positive impact on our 

community and beyond. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kevin Vuong (王啟榮) 

Member of Parliament for Spadina—Fort York (國會議員, 士巴丹拿-約克堡) 

Sincerely, 


